
Appendix 2 - Meeting comments  
 
Meeting held on at 4.30pm on 23/11/2022 with Martin Morrison (NHS NSS), Kelly Arrol 
(Chief Operating Officer) and Jamie Beal (Finance Director) from Go-Centric – verbally 
advised that sale of company had fallen through and as a result their financial stability was 
materially affected (the prospective buyer had been providing financial credit) and there was 
a risk they could cease trading but they were still making every effort to secure new finance. 
 
Meeting held at 12.30pm on 30/11/2022 with Martin Morrison and Kelly Arrol, advised that 
new finance not secured so would cease trading. Last day of NCC work would be following 
day 01/12/2022 and staff would be advised on arrival at work on 02/12/2022. 
 


